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Arkansas Power and Light Companyi

| Attn: Mr. J. D. Phillips

{ Vice President and Chief Engineer
i Sixth and Pine Streets

| Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

Gentlemen:

["])
Thank you for your letters of November 17 and December 15, 1972,
informing us of steps you have taken to correct the items of appar-

(Y ent noncompliance concerning activities under AEC Construction

,1 Permit No. CPPR-57 and of the plans you have for testing those sys-
tems which vere brought to your attention in our letter of October 19,
1972. We vill examine your corrective actions and plans during our
next inspection.

Regarding the proposed loss of instrument air test, ve vill discuss
this subject further during our next inspection.

Your cooperatiod is appreciated.

,Very truly yours,
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t ,
John G. Davin

'

L Director,
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